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LCC Hosts Community Cinema 
 
Parsons, Kansas-- Labette Community College will be hosting a Community Cinema “Las Marthas”, by 
Christine Ibarra. The event will be held on Monday, January 27 at 6:30pm in the LCC Thiebaud Theater. 
Admission is free and the event is open to the public.  
 
Dating from the aftermath of the U.S.- Mexican War, the annual debutante ball in Laredo, Texas is unlike 
any other. Las Marthas follows two Mexican American girls carrying this gilded tradition on their shoulders 
during a time of economic uncertainty and tension over immigration.  
 
For more information contact, Kalynn Amundson, at 620-820-1138. 
 


